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Home discussion    

question                       

Stan asked…                      

Do you think Rosa 

Parks was a brave  

lady? Why?                            
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Please see class Teams pages for information regarding raffle tickets that were sent home today! 

I had the privilege of being in classrooms observing maths lessons this week. 

It’s always a joy to be in classes, witnessing the skill of adults in how they     

design learning tasks and offer support to meet the needs of all children.      

Children are brilliant at collaborating - working together to solve problems and 

explain their thinking to one another. I feel very proud, indeed!   Mrs Channing 

 Act of                
Kindness  

This week, our 
award goes to                        

Jasmine Gabiche and             
Aria Nicholls for being thoughtful 

and caring friends. 

Lunchtime 
Award                                                                                                                        

This week’s award goes to 
Evergreen Griffiths 

For beautiful manners and lovely         
behaviour.  

Well done, Evergreen! 

Pupils of the week         

Woody Fussey 

Harry Harland 

Barnaby Kent 

Hannah Smith 

Jacob McCulloch 

Evelyn Rice 

Mia Swales 

Joseph Wilson 

Harry Thornton 

Daniel Lavender 

Learning crucial safety messages with 
Crucial Crew! 

On Wednesday, Year 6 children took part 
in the ‘Crucial Crew’ scheme at Carlton 
Lodge Activity Centre, Carlton Miniott.  
They experienced different Health and 

Safety workshops run by North Yorkshire 
Police. The Crucial Crew event is vital in 
encouraging good citizenship to assist in 
reducing accidents, injuries, anti-social  

behaviour and crime, as well as protecting 
young people through education and 

awareness. 

What’s Toby seen this week?    
Toby had great fun watching everyone bop 
on the spot this morning! Everyone looked 

great in their         
colourful clothes 

and had lots of fun.                                                                 
Thank you to         
everyone who       
donated £1 to       

Children in Need. 
The money raised 
will help children 
throughout our   
country. Three 
cheers for our   

Roseberry family!             

Looking smart and 
being safe!                                  

We have noticed that 
children are starting to 
wear trainers, jewellery 

and novelty head-
bands to school. 

Please remember that 
these are not school 
uniform items and 

need to stay at home, 
please. Thank you! 

Christingle is back!  
You are warmly invited to Christ 

Church on Sunday 
27th November at 4pm to light a 
Christingle orange. Christingle is 
a joyful celebration that brings 

families and communities          
together to share the light of      

Jesus and spread a message of 
hope. Candle boxes/ 

envelopes are available 
at school if you wish to 

donate to The Children's 
Society.   

Don’t forget to bring a coat to school, folks. It’s getting chilly! 

Vacancy!                                                                                    
We still have a vacancy for a 

Midday Supervisory  Assistant.                          
Please visit our website for      

details and an application form! 

PE Kit                                                       

It’s really important that your PE kit 

is in school each day, children. 

Please make sure you have school 

PE kit, which is labelled with your 

name - fashion wear isn’t PE wear! 



            

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                      

 

Global Council Top Tip: Close the doors in your house to keep the warmth in and the cold out! 

E-Safety 
Another update from E-Safety expert,                              

Alan Mackenzie to help us to keep our children safe 
online was emailed to parents and carers this week. 
Let’s work together to keep our children safe online! 

Extra Curricular Clubs 

Please note that these are in addition to our whole 
school, timetabled, enrichment curriculum. 

Choir  

(free) 

Y2-6 

Monday 

Lunch time 

(12.15-12.45 lower hall) 

Mrs Channing 

Cross Country 

(free) 

Y3/4/5/6 

Wednesday                                        

Lunch time 

Mrs Davis 

Football team 

(free) 

Y5/6  

Wednesday                                    

3.20pm - 4.20pm                               

Mark Shimwell 

Storytime club (free)  

Y1/2 

In the library with hot 

chocolate!                            

Limited spaces. 

Thursday 

Nov: 3rd, 10th, 17th, 24th 

Dec :1st 

Mrs Maylard 

Chess 

(free) 

Y3/4 

Thursday 

3.10pm – 4.10pm 

Mrs Barker and William’s 

Grandad 

Miss Tucker’s Gardening 
(£3 per session, payable on 

MCAS) 
Y3-6 

Thursday                                       

3.10pm - 4.10pm                               

Miss Tucker 

NOTE CHANGE OF TIME 

Multi sports (not football) 

(Charge applies) 

Y1-6  

Friday                           

3.00pm - 4.10pm 

Mark Shimwell 

Karate 

(Charge applies) 

Y1-6 

 

Friday 

3.00pm – 4.15pm 

Sensei James Scanlon 

  

Sharing skills for the     
benefit of everyone! 

 Thank you to Mr Van Loo for 
coming in to check that our 

defibrillator is operational. It’s 
great when we are able to 

utilize the skills and                 
expertise of members of our 

school family!  

 

Thank you! 
Thank you for the donations of            

waterproof outer clothes and wellies that 
we have already received.               

Please remember, if you have puddle 
suits or waterproof trousers, jackets and 
wellies that your child no longer needs, 

we’d love to have them in school!  

Do you have a Christmas tree that 
you no longer need?                                                                              

We always have a huge tree in our lower 
school hall but would love to have one in 

our upper school hall, too this year!  If 
you have a tree that you no longer want, 

we’d love to hear from you! 

Parents as Partners survey results 
Thank you to everyone who responded to our survey. 
The results were really interesting and will help us to 

plan how we may help adults to support their          
children’s learning at home. Data suggests that the 
subject adults are least confident to tackle is maths. 
Our maths leader, Mr Moore, has begun to plan a 
session for adults on how maths is taught, with top 

tips for supporting children with their learning at 
home. We’ll let you know when he’s ready to deliver 

this! 

Polite Notice 
We have noticed that some parents have started to 

use our staff car park at the end of the day. Please be 
aware that the car park is for staff and authorised   

visitor use only. We are happy for parents and carers 
to drive into the car park to drop children off at    

Breakfast Club, but this is the only time that our staff 
car park should be used by parents and carers,      

unless permission has been sought due to               
exceptional circumstances.                                              

Thank you for your understanding. 

Unless your class has show and tell, or your teacher 
has said you may bring something special into 

school, please leave your toys safely at home, folks! 

Important reminder!  
The last day to consent for your child to receive their 

flu immunisation is tomorrow. If you have not yet 
done so, and wish for your child to receive the nasal 
flu spray, then please consent via the following link: 

www.hdftsais.co.uk/Forms/Flu       
SCHOOL CODE: HD141463 


